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Tel: 651-266-5588| Fax: 651-266-5542 

 
 
 

June 5, 2023 

Mr. or Ms. Registered Owner 

123 Main Street. 

Saint Paul, MN, 55119 

 

Dear Registered Owner; 

 

I am writing today because one of our police officers observed a minor equipment violation on a vehicle that 

registers to you.  This violation did not result in a traffic stop.  However, we still wanted to provide notification 

and give you an opportunity to address the violation.   

  

On June 5, 2023, at approximately 11:00 AM, Officer C. Simon observed a vehicle with license plate XXXXXX in 

the area of Anita St/Winifred St E in the City of Saint Paul. Officer Simon observed this vehicle had expired 

tabs/registration.  

 

Our desire is to let you know that this is a citable offense and encourage you to get the necessary repair and/or 

registration for your vehicle. Please notify the Traffic and Pedestrian Safety Unit at 651-266-5722 to let us know 

when this issue has been resolved, or if we can help you with any questions.  

 

There will be no further action taken by the police department regarding this incident.   

 

We hope that this letter will provide you an opportunity to correct this equipment violation.  Please feel free to 

contact the Traffic and Pedestrian Safety Unit at 651-266-5722 if you have any questions or want further 

information.  I encourage you to complete a survey to let us know how we are doing and if you have any 

suggestions for our department.  Please go to http://stpaul.gov/PoliceCommunitySurvey.  
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